
 

WATERLEAF HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION 
ADVISORY TO RESIDENTS REGARDING CORONAVIRUS/COVID-19 

 

 

Dear Residents: 

 

 

In furtherance of the Association’s continuous efforts to protect the health and well-being of 
its residents, we ask that you please immediately notify the Association’s management if you 
test positive for the coronavirus (COVID-19) or if you become aware of another resident or guest 
who has tested positive for the virus. Providing this information will help the Association’s efforts 
to protect the health, safety, and welfare of the Association’s members and other residents. 

 
While the Association is unable to control the spread of the virus, the Board and Management are 
nevertheless taking the precautions outlined above in an effort to be as effective as possible in 
the face of this on-going health emergency. 
 
Further, it is important that residents heed the advice and recommendations of the Centers for 
Disease Control and Prevention (“CDC”)  and other governmental authorities; recommendations 
which include social distancing, careful hand-washing, limiting in-person contact with others, 
avoiding unnecessary travel, and exercising health and safety precautions when coming into 
contact with the community’s common areas. Please take care of yourselves and consider the 
effects your actions may have on others and our community.  
 
Your cooperation is appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
WATERLEAF HOA 
Board of Directors and Management 
 
 

 
 


